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The WPHA Board of Directors thanks homeowners who have already paid their 2018 assessments and reminds those
who have not of the fast approaching February 28 due date.

Note that per Board Resolution 2018-01, a $25 late fee will be charged for assessments not received by the February 28
due date.

Please email any responses to the Board:  wpha.bod@gmail.com
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